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RICHARD M. PEARCE
2114 DELANCEY PLACE
PHILADELPHIA, PA‘.

(Copy)
From the Regius Professor of Medicine,0xford.

‘6,November, 1914,

Dear Pearce,

That is a fine bundle of papers from the labofatory
and most of them on topics so interesting to me.

It is nice to see Musser's name perpetuated in
this wgy. Those vivisection papers of yours are A.l.

Love to all the.Mussers. Hearty congratulations
to you and a2ll your colleagues,particularly to young "
J.H. and to Krumbhaar,

Sincerely yours,

Wm.0sler,



